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Annual Meeting & Luncheon.   The NAASC Annual Meeting and  Luncheon will occur on Saturday, 

May 19, 2018 at Spelman College.  Winners of the 2018 Election will be ins talled , Constitution & 

Bylaws changes will be introduced, and more.  Please plan to attend!  Purchase tickets at 

www.naasc.org   

From the Presidentõs Desk 
Many of us live in places where it was  exceptionally cold last month.   In the 

spirit of Spelman, chapters ignored the weather and celebrated the 

137th Founders Day of our alma mater.   We know that our April Founders Day 

is a countdown to Reunion/Commencement Weekend!   

 

As we prepare for our jou rney back to our beloved alma mater, letõs 

remember, in sisterhood, our commitment to Spelman.   In the spirit of  all that 

she has brought us, let us return to campus respecting her traditions by 

remembering three things:  
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First, I stress the importance of b eing a member of NAASC.   Please join and  encourage  your 

classmates to do so.   A strong NAASC ensures that traditions will continue to live!   By becoming a 

member of NAASC, you help us provide a legacy of academic excellence and sisterhood that is 

second to  none.   Please also plan to join us on Saturday, May 19 th for the Annual Meeting and 

Luncheon.   We will take care of business and welcome several new and reactivated chapters.  

 

Secondly, please show your best example by continuing the Wh ite Dress Tradition, wearing 

appropriate white attire with your hose and closed -toe black shoes, so that our little sisters 

understand the importance of our solidarity.   Ladies of the 3õs and 8õs ð I am depending on you to 

lead us through our beloved Arch looking fabulous in our beautiful uniform!  

 

Finally, donõt forget your class gift!  You may designate it to the NAASC Donald & Isabel Stewart 

Endowed Student Scholarship.   Spelman students always appreciate our support.   

Celebrating True Blue Sisterhood,  

  

Tara L. Buckner, Cõ87 

NAASC President    
 

THE NAASC DONALD & ISABEL STEWART ENDOWED 

SCHOLARSHIP 
Kimberlee Scott, Cõ92 

ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP  

A donation to the NAASC DISES is an investment in the life of a d eserving Spelman student.  Over thirty 

awards have been given to support students in the arts, humanities, social sciences, mathematics and 

the sciences.  Donations to the NAASC Donald & Isabel Stewart Endowed Scholarship (DISES) are tax 

deductible and cou nt toward your classõs annual gift and the EVERY WOMANé EVERY YEAR! alumnae 

contribution percentage. Click here  to make a gift today. Please co ntact DISES@naasc.org for more 

information .  This month we hear more from a lumna e about why they support the scholarship.  

Marian Jordan, Cõ67 ð Nominating Committee Chair  

My donation to the Donald & Isabel Stewart Endowed Scholarship is to help 

a student in need ñit is as simple as that. I understand that many of our 

students receive some type of financi al support, and I want to be a part of 

that.  

 

 

Sallee Joseph, Cõ94 ð Baton Rouge Chapter President and South  Central Region 

Acting Coordinator  

I choose the Donald and Isabel Stewart Endowed Scholarship because it is a part 

of the NAASC, which has been extremely influential in my life in recent years. 

NAASC has allowed me to re -engage with my Spelman Sisters in my local chapter 

and at the national level.  

 

https://secure.touchnet.com/C22097_ustores/web/classic/store_main.jsp?STOREID=1&SINGLESTORE=true
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Local NAASC Chapter Events  & Upda tes 
Monthly we feature local NAASC chapter events.  This includes upcoming and past (within the previous 

month) special events, fundraisers , and chapter meetings.  Events MUST be NAASC sponsored .  Send 

chapter information about upcoming events  or photos fr om past chapter events  by the 15 th of the month 

to correspondingsecretary@naasc.org    

 

Los Angeles Chapter (CA)  

NAASC-LA chapter members participated in the Spelman Day of 

service on April 7 by partnering with Lend a Hand to take senior 

citizens in a local nursing home out in the community for the day.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAASC-LA celebrated Foundersõ Day at the home church of chapter charter member Hazel 

Fitzgerald Lee (seated with her d aughter), a 2018 Jazz Brunch  alumna honoree  

mailto:correspondingsecretary@naasc.org
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San Francisco Bay Area Chapter (CA)  

Day of Service ð Bay area a lumnae came toge ther for lunch at Lenaõs Soul Food Cafe (owned by 

the family of an alumna ) & fellowship bef ore volunteering at the Alameda County Food Bank.   

 

 
  

Founders Day Worship service at Beeb e 

Memorial Cathedral with Pastor and 

First Lady and Founders Day Brunch 

after service.  
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New England Chapter (CT, M A ð excluding Boston, ME, NH, RI, VT) 

The ladies of the New England Chapter celebrated Founders Day 2018 by attending worship service 

together with their Morehouse brothers in New Haven, CT.  

 
 

Jacksonville Chapter (FL)  

The Jacksonville Chapter worshiped at Greater Payne AME for Founder's Day .  Our community 

service was dedicated to Tiger Academy, an elementa ry dedicated magnet school.  
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South Florida Chapter (FL)  

Founders Day  

On April 8, 2018, the South Florida Chapter celeb rated Founders Day with a worship service at the 

church of Diamond Daughter Annie Merita Mitchell (C'61), Greater Mount Zion AME Church in Dania 

Beach, FL. Although the service had been planned for months, Mrs. Mitchell passed away on March 

29, 2018.  In her honor, South Florida alumnae donated $700 to her church's scholarship fund.  

 
Following the service  there was a lively Annual Meeting/Lunch at Southern Spice Restaurant in 

Hollywood, FL .  

 

  

Upcoming events:  

On  Sunday, June 24, 2018 , the chapter w ill host its annual 2018 All That Jazz Scholarship Fundraiser at 

the Tropical Ballroom in Hallandale Beach, FL.   The chapter will be honoring three alumnae for their 

significant achievements in the fields of aviation and aeronautics: Dr. Sheila Chamberlain  (C'81), Lt. 

Commander (Sel.) La'Shanda Holmes (C'2007) and Erika Marshall (C'2001).   Along with these three 

alumnae, the chapter will also honor Barrington Irving, Operation SAFEE Flight and the Miami Chapter 

of the Tuskegee Airmen.  

 

Information about ti ckets, sponsorships, and ads may be found online via EventBrite:  https://all -that -

jazz-2018.eventbrite.com  
 

https://all-that-jazz-2018.eventbrite.com/
https://all-that-jazz-2018.eventbrite.com/
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Augusta Chapter (GA)  

The ladies of NAASC Augusta participated in  the 

chapter õs Feb. 3rd Heart Truth Event at Beulah 

Grove Baptist Church. Th e event wa s done in 

conjunction with the American Heart Association.   

 

 

 


